
	

Transfer	of	shares	in	physical	form	to	be	stopped	w.e.f.	December	5,	2018	
	
SEBI	 has	 recently	 amended	 the	 provisions	 of	 SEBI	 (Listing	 Obligations	 and	 Disclosure	
Requirements)	Regulations,	2015	 to	disallow	 listed	companies	 from	accepting	 request	 for	
transfer	of	 securities	which	are	held	 in	physical	 form	with	effect	 from	December	5,	2018.	
The	 shareholders	 who	 continue	 to	 hold	 shares	 and	 other	 types	 of	 securities	 of	 listed	
companies	in	physical	 form	even	after	 this	date,	will	not	 be	 able	 to	 lodge	 the	 shares	with	
company	 /	 its	 RTA	 for	 further	 transfer.	 They	will	 need	 to	 convert	 them	 to	 demat	 form	
compulsorily	if	they	wish	to	effect	any	transfer.	
	
In	 view	of	 the	 above	 amendment,	we	 request	 the	 shareholders	 of	 the	Company	who	 are	
holding	 shares	 in	physical	 form,	 to	 consider	opening	a	demat	 account	 at	 the	 earliest	 and	
submit	request	for	dematerialization	of	their	shares.	
	
If	you	already	have	a	demat	account,	you	can	visit	your	Depository	Participant	(DP),	fill	up	
the	Dematerialisation	Request	Form	(DRF)	available	with	the	DP,	attach	your	physical	share	
certificates	 with	 it	 and	 submit	 the	 same	 to	 the	 DP.	 In	 case,	 you	 do	 not	 have	 a	 demat	
account,	you	can	visit	any	Depository	participant	of	your	choice	and	open	a	demat	account.	
	
Once	your	demat	account	is	opened,	your	shares	can	be	demated,	by	filling	a	DRF.		


